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Mr K J Johansson

Case Officer

Maijor Applications & Plans
The Planning Inspectorate
Temple Quay House

2 The Square

Temple Quay

Bristol

BS1 6PN

6 September 2017
Dear Mr Johansson,

West Burton C Power Station Development- Formal Consultation: 7 September to 16 October
2017

Section 46 Planning Act 2008

EDF Energy (West Burton Power) Limited (referred to in this letter as EDF Energy) is intending to
make an application to the Secretary of State for a Development Consent Order for a new gas-
fired peaking plant power station of up to 299 megawatts (MW) at the existing West Burton Power
Station Site, to be known as West Burton C. As part of this process leading up to this application,
EDF Energy is carrying out pre-application consultation on its proposals.

Informal consultation took place from 5 July to 2 August 2017, Since the close of the informal
consultation, EDF Energy has had regard fo consultation feedback and has refined its proposals.
It is now launching its formal consultation stage from 7 September to 16 October 2017.

Pursuant to section 46 of the Planning Act 2008, please find enclosed an electronic copy of the
consulfation documents, which comprise the Preliminary Environmental Information (PEI) Report
and Non-Technical Summary. Furthermore, a hard copy of the Statement of Community
Consultation (SoCC) and Newsletter is enclosed. These documents provide an ovenview of the
key details of the proposed Project and development site, the likely significant environmental
impacts and approach to mitigation, and the consenting process. Copies of these documents
can be accessed via our webpage ( ) and will also be available for

public viewing at the deposit locations stated in the newsletter.

Additionally, please find enclosed proof of the public notice, which will be published in The Times
(7 September), The London Gazette (7 September), The Retford Times (7 and 14 September) and
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The Gainsborough Standard (7 and 14 September). We intend fo provide a published copy of the
notice in the Consultation Report but if you would like to view this in the meantime, please do let

me know.

If you have any immediate queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 07525907128.

Yours sincerely,

Carly Vince
Chief Planning Officer

Encl. West Burton C Formal Consultation Documents (disk), Statement of Community
Consultation, Newsletter and Proof of West Burton C Public Notice





